
BOBBY CALF 
update

FOR EVERY BOBBY CALF YOU SUPPLY, 
AFFCO DONATES 40 CENTS

to a local rural primary school or volunteer fire brigade 
of your choice through our Cash for Schools 

and Cash for Volunteer Fire Brigades programme.

We have donated well over
$1 MILLION 

to these fantastic causes
Simply nominate your rural school or volunteer fire service at 

the bottom of the Bobby Calf Registration/Status Declaration 
2020 and we will do the rest.

Please note this is a donation by AFFCO 
and does not come out of your schedule payment.

2020

REGISTER BEFORE  
1 MAY 2020   

AND GO INTO THE DRAW 
TO WIN ONE OF 10 

$1,000 
TRAVEL VOUCHERS

Dear AFFCO Bobby Calf Supplier
As we embark on another bobby calf season, we would like to 

take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support  

to AFFCO and for your ongoing commitment to comply to the 

requirements that have come into e!ect over the past number 

of seasons. As a processor we take our compliance requirements 

extremely seriously and appreciate our suppliers doing this also 

as it streamlines the whole process.

The bobby calves you supplied through 2019 provided a valuable 

source of employment for the sta! in our factories. As you are no 

doubt aware July, August and September are traditionally  quiet  

months in the livestock processing industry. The bobby calves allow 

AFFCO to keep our sta! employed through the winter and also 

ensure we have labour in place to transition into  beef and lamb 

processing in the spring.

At AFFCO we are proud to share with you our continued 

support of Rural Schools and Volunteer Fire Brigades and in 

2019 we donated another substantial amount of money to these 

organisations. We are continuing the programme in 2020, and for 

you it is easy just nominate your local rural school or fire brigade  

at the bottom of your registration form and we will do the rest,  

this is a donation from AFFCO and doesn’t come from your 

schedule payment.

We are also giving you the chance to have a holiday on us with 

the chance to win one of 10 $1,000 travel vouchers if you register 

before the 1st of May 2020.

We wish you well for the 2020 season.

Best regards

Tom Young 
National Livestock Manager


